
Term 2,  2019

 

A warm welcome to our returning families, and a special 
welcome to the families who have joined Montessori @ Bellevue 
this term. We hope everyone has settled in well to Term 2. 
Supporting your child 

It is always helpful when you let the teachers know if something 
is going on that may impact your child emotionally, like the 
death of a family pet or a parent working away from home for 
an extended time etc. Sometimes children act out or project 
onto others when there are changes in their world. A quick text 
or email to your child's key teacher is sufficient. If the teachers 
are informed, then they are in a better position to support your 
child in the most appropriate way. 

Maria Montessori Birthday celebrations 

TMET look forward to celebrating Maria Montessori's birthday in 
August. We love to celebrate by getting involved in community 
initiatives - if anyone has any ideas please email Leanna 
at leanna@tmet.org.nz 

Contacting teachers on their cellphones 

Please be aware that the teachers do not always check their 
cellphones during school time. If you have an important 
message for your child, it is best to ring the school office and 
ask to be transferred to your child's room. The teachers are 
busy with their classes, so they would appreciate it if you could 
ask for your child to come to the phone so you can give them 
the message directly.   
Bellevue School phone number: (07) 576 5916 

A special welcome to Domini 

TMET and the staff of Montessori @ Bellevue are delighted to 
have Domini as a fabulous addition to the team. Dom works five 
mornings as a teacher assistant, and you will find her between 
the five classrooms. Dom is also mum to Cole, who is in Claire's 
classroom.  

Coming Up       
(please see the Bellevue School 
newsletter or website for more 

schoolwide dates) 

Room 16 & 17 bush 
walk 

Tuesday 21st May 

Montessori Parent 
Education Evening 

Wednesday 26th June,  

6:00 to 7:00pm 

Last day of Term 2 

Friday 5th July 

Term 3 begins 

Monday 22nd July 

“Respect all the 
reasonable forms 
of activity in 
which the child 
engages and try to 
understand 
them.”                        

Maria Montessori
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Parent Education Evening 

Come along to our Parent Education Evening on Wednesday 26th June at 6:00pm in the Junior 
Montessori classrooms. This will be a fun, informative evening, and there will be Montessori 
'work' stations set up for everyone to see and get involved in. You and your family will have the 
opportunity to learn more about some of the Montessori materials and work. 

Kids Can Ride for Room 16 and 17 

From the 27th to the 30th of May, the senior school will be participating in the Kids Can Ride 
safety programme for bikes. Children must bring a helmet to participate, and they should 
check that their bike is in good working order before the programme starts. 

Photos from the Junior Montessori Team


